
“Music is the universal language of mankind.” 
Henry Wadsworth Longfellow 

 
 
 
 
 
 

FALL 2024 DONATION FORM 
 

The Holiday season will soon be upon us, bringing its special sights, smells, memories, and, of course, 
magical music. In this time of giving, we hope you will take this opportunity to support the Chorus of 
East Providence by purchasing a sponsorship. Any amount would be greatly appreciated. Tax-deductible 
donations to the Chorus benefit community charitable organizations; provide educational scholarships to 
local music students; and support the expenses of the current season. The sponsorship levels are as 
follows: 

Diamond ($250.00 or more) Silver ($50.00-$99.99) 

Platinum ($175.00-$249.99) Bronze ($25.00-$49.99) 

Gold ($100.00-$174.99) Friend (Up to $24.99) 
 

All sponsors will have their name and message listed in the Winter concert program. 
 
Sponsors at the Silver level and above will have their name and message listed on the Chorus’s website 
 
Sponsors at the Platinum level and above will have their name and message listed in both the Winter and 
Spring concert programs, and will receive two complimentary tickets to the Winter and Spring concerts. 
 

Forms and payment must be received by November 19, 2024 for inclusion in the December program 
 

Business/Individual:              

Contact Name:               

Address:                

Phone:           Email:           

Business Website:               

Message for program (if any):             

               

Chorus member (if any):              

Amount of Donation:              
 
Please make checks payable to: The Chorus of East Providence 
Mail to: The Chorus of East Providence, PO Box 14563, East Providence RI 02914 
 

Thank you for Your Generous Support! 
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